

Bishop's Committee Wednesday, December 11, 1985

Senior Wareden Merrill Hunter called the meeting to order at 4:45 p.m. at Michael's Pizza Emporium.

PRESENT: Warner Boyd, Kitty Brewer, George DeLay, Merrill Hunter, Janice Johnson,

Rex Page, Ruby Stewart

ABSENT: Hal Rethorn

Merrill reported on a meeting that he had with Bishop Anderson concerning Karen Hall's letter about her return to Grace Church. He related that he told the Bishop that Karen was the best chance we've got to make Grace Church grow and prosper but that Grace could initially do nothing to help pay her salary. He related that the Bishop said that it would be no problem, that something could be worked out.

There was much discussion on this matter.

Motion by Brewer, seconded by Page, that we write the Bishop recommending that Karen Hall come to Madison and that the diocese of S.Da. accept responsibility for her salary and expenses, with Grace Church providing \$200 per month initially. Motion Carried.

A copy of this letter will also be sent to Karen Hall.

Meeting adjourned at 5:25 P.M.